
Well # 23 - Mackandal Well 

 The Mackandal well was funded by the Rotary Clubs of 

Baton Rouge and HMI.  This well is in one of the more 

desperate slum areas of Jeremie.  There were water 

fountains in this area at one time but they have long fallen 

into disrepair.  After the January 12
th

, 2010 earthquake there 

have been some initiatives to build houses in the burgeoning 

community – most notably by the Haitian Health Foundation 

but there still was a pressing need for potable water.  HMI is 

extremely pleased that they were able to partner with the 

Rotary Clubs of Baton Rouge to be able to bring a source of 

potable water to the families of Mackandal. 

 


